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Request: Provide an analysis of the problema with the cost data 
aubaitted by Gillan aa Late Piled Exhibit 18 
(Depoaition Exhibit No. 1). Include in your analysis 
the relevant coat coaponenta that should be included 
but which vere oaitted aa a part of the analysia. 

Response: The D81 coata included in Mr. Gillan's Exhibit JPG-4 
are the costa filed by BellSouth in FCC Transmittal 
No. 140. Tranaaittal No. 140 in.t roduced enhancements 
to the Channel Service• Payment Plan and adjusted OS1 
Hiqh capacity Service rates aa a part of that plan. 

The D83 costa included in this same exhibit are based 
on the coata filed by BellSouth in FCC Transmittal No. 
53. Tranaaittal No. 53 restructured LiqhtGate• 1, 2 
and 3 service and introduced Li,qhtGate 4 service. 
Mr. Gillan has used the coata froa theae filinqs 
incorrectly. The calculated Fixed Coat of a OS3 that 
waa included on Exhibit JPG-4 is $1,061.88. This 
$1,061.88 tiqure inappropriately include• one central 
Office Channel Interface (COCI) at $51 . 18 . The COCI 
per 28 081 Channel System cost already includes the 
COCI-OS3 and doea not need to be included aqain. 
Additionally, the $1,061.88 fiqure excludes one end of 
the COCI DS1. The Fixed Coat of a OS3 should incl ude 
the •average• fixed, 2 COCI per 28 051 Channel Systems 
and 56 COCI per OS1 which appropriately multiplexes 
the D81a at both ends of the circuit . The diaqrams on 
paqea 3 of 4 and 4 of 4 of thia exhibit contain the 
different element• for 081 and DS3 aervices. 

Finally, Mr. Gillan baa inappropriately used studies 
that were developed on service specific architectures, 
LiqhtGate Service (053) and 081 service, respectively. 
The studies were alao conducted at different times and 
should not be used in the determination of cost-based 
interoffice tranaport rates . 
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Provide an analyaia of the problema with the coat data 
aubaitted by Gillan as Late Filed Exhibit 18 
(Deposition Exhibit No. 1). Include in your analysis 
the relevant coat coaponenta that should be included 
but which ware oaitted should be part ot the analysis. 

The appropriate fixed coata include the electronics 
and all equipaent on both enda ot the circuit. The 
appropriate par aile costa include the tiber, 
interaediate central office equipment, any optical 
regeneration equipaent that might be requ red and 
relevant till factors . 

It the "coat baaed" analysis ot Mr. Gillan were the 
appropriate baaia tor deteraining the rataa tor 
dedicated interoffice transport aervicaa, the 
appropriate Florida interoffice transport costs are 
shown below: 

D81 
•uect 
Per Mile 

•lorida raterottioe coats 

o-8 Miles 
8-2!5 Kilea 
>25 Miles 

D83 
•uec~ 
Per Mile 

0-4 Milas 
4-8 Miles 
8-25 Miles 
25-!50 Miles 
>50 Milas 

The above coat were developed by a generic, non­
service specific, OSl and OSJ analysis. 

Southern Ball doea not support the analyaia ot Mr. 
Gillan aa the appropriate vehicle tor the 
deteraination of the rates tor switched accaaa local 
transport aervicea. southern Ball's proposed tariff 
which airrora the interatate ratea tor switched access 
local tranaport aarvicaa and advances tha qoals 
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delineated by the PCC retlecta the appropriate rate 
and pricinq atructure. 
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